
MEMO 

 

To: All Clergy and Religious in the Diocese of St. Catharines 

 

From: Bishop Gerard Bergie 

 

Date: June 7, 2021 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Today, the Ontario Government announced that the province will enter into Step One of its Roadmap to 

Reopen at 12:01 am on Friday, June 11, 2021.  

 

Step One of the Roadmap to Reopen for places of worship includes but is not limited to: 

 

• Outdoor religious services, rites, or ceremonies, including wedding services and funeral services, 

capped at the number of people that can maintain a physical distance of two metres. 

 

• Indoor religious services, rites, or ceremonies, including wedding services and funeral services 

permitted at 15 per cent capacity of the particular room. 

 

Further information can be found at the following link: 

https://news.ontario.ca/en/release/1000279/ontario-to-move-to-step-one-of-roadmap-to-reopen-on-june-

11 
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